Dear Jeffco Family,

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, vision and hearing screening at your students school will be conducted in accordance with the Colorado Dept. of Education and CDPHE's updated safety guidelines. Students identified as being high risk for vision and/or hearing deficits will be prioritized for screening

If you have concerns regarding your students vision and/or hearing, please complete the family <u>hearing or vision survey</u> and return to your students school. Once it is received, you will receive information regarding options for screening, or referral.

Remote Learners:

If you have a student that is participating in full remote learning, AND you have concerns regarding your student's vision or hearing, please call your school at 303-982-5230 to set up an appointment for vision/hearing screening. You may also complete the <u>vision and/or hearing survey</u> and return to school at your convenience.

Thank you very much,

Jeffco Schools Department of Health Services